UNITED STATES BANKRUPTCY COURT
DISTRICT OF NEW JERSEY

NOTICE TO THE BAR
RE: ADMISSION PRO HAC VICE

Pursuant to the Court’s GENERAL ORDER RESPECTING AMENDMENT OF D.N.J.
L. Civ. R. 101.1(c)(3) dated December 14, 2005, please be advised that effective January 1,
2006, the recommended form entitled Order for Admission Pro Hac Vice has been modified.

Specifically, the attorney granted admission to practice before the Court pro hac vice shall,
upon entry of the Order, in addition to the payment to the New Jersey Lawyers’ Fund for Client
Protection, as provided by New Jersey Court Rule 1:28-2 and DNJ L. Civ. R. 101.1, make a
payment to the United States District Court in the amount of $150.00 in compliance with D.N.J.
L.Civ.R. 101(c)(3).

A copy of this Notice, together with the Court’s General Order dated December 14, 2005,
and new recommended form order, is available on the Court’s Website: www.njb.uscourts.gov.,
or at the Clerk’s Office in each vicinage.

Dated: January 4, 2006 James J. Waldron, Clerk



